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Spring is here and summer is on the way.  As normally happens, many of our members 

have escaped the upcoming Florida heat wave.  For those that are braving the weather 

we have good news for you.  Beside the normal ongoing activities at the Center the 

Board has decided to add an activity of their own. 

 

This year we will have Board Meetings throughout the summer months to plan for new 

events, fund raisers, and needed building maintenance. 

 

The meetings will be held at the Center on the following Thursdays at 10:30 AM: 

 May 11 

 June 15 

 July 13 

 August 17 

 September 14 

 

As usual all members are welcome to attend to watch your Board in action. 

To all of our membership, have a safe and pleasant summer. 

 
By the way........  

 

If you have ideas or suggestions for our newsletter or our website, please contact us! We want 

to know how we are doing and if we can improve. Feel free to share your news or celebrations 

with other members in our newsletter - Email: info@sjccapi.org  

 

**If you would like to print out a newsletter (current or older), please go to our website at the link 

below and select the Newsletter tab. The email version of our Newsletter is for viewing/reading.  

 

**We are looking for pictures of activities, events and people enjoying our Civic Center. If you 

have any pictures (photos, digital or negatives) you would like share on our website? Please 

contact us if you can help: Email: info@sjccapi.org 
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